
Learners/parents Teachers

All pupils now have 
access to a Teams page 
for every subject. Click 
the image to be taken 
to your Glow login.

Teachers will welcome pupils to 
their online lesson at the start of 
each period and set the task/s 
for that period. They will answer 
questions/provide support.

You should engage in online
dialogue, submit answers, 
and return work using the 
Teams function. You can 
access more information 
about these functions on 
your help guide.

Although you may need to 
ask questions of teachers 
outwith your timetabled 
period, teachers may not be 
able to respond outside 
your allocated time.

Interval and lunchtimes
should be the same as if you 
are in school. You should 
take a break/get a 
refreshment and be ready 
to log back in for the next 
period!

If you forget your Glow
password email:
Wlstmargarets-
ac@westlothian.org.uk 
This will be reset as quickly as 
possible.

Our school timetable 
remains exactly the same as 
if you were in school. You 
should log in to 'Teams' at 
the start of every lesson, 
search for your subject and 
then your teacher.

Progression in learning

St Margaret’s Academy

Click images to 
access these sites:

Teachers will be working hard 
to support you throughout this 
period. If you are requiring any 
help or advice please just ask 
your class teacher or a 
member of Pupil Support. 

https://glow.rmunify.com/
mailto:Wlstmargarets-ac@westlothian.org.uk
http://www.stmargaretsacademy.westlothian.org.uk/
https://www.sqa.org.uk/
https://glow.rmunify.com/
https://www.mysqa.org.uk/

